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To: cssc@parliment.qld.gov.au 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Fri, 4 Mar 2022 11:55:55 +1000 
Subject: Objection to Extension of Emergency Bill 
To whom it may concern, 

I strongly object to any further extension of the Emergency Bill relating to Covid in Queensland and 
Australia. 

As evidenced by many medical sources and as demonstrated by many other countries the controls of 
government on its people relating to Covid restrictions have been a massive over-reach, and must end.  

The ABS data is now showing a gross exaggeration of Covid deaths, and the true Covid situation is far from 
pandemic.  

There is no justifiable reason for the continuance of such or further unfair powers being forced on 
Queenslanders and Australians. 

This can all stop today - no further extension of Emergency Bill! 

Regan Brown 
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